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                             25/1/24 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
     
As part of our Key Stage Two residential programme across the Trust, Year 4 are invited to attend a 
one night sleepover. The purpose of the residential programme is to help build up children’s 
confidence in staying away from home in readiness for the Year 6 week long residential. This is also 
part of our character education.  
 
We have organised for Year 4 to have their sleepover at Adventure Kidz in Aylesford. This will be 
with the schools in the Trust, however, each school will be in a group together and each school will 
have their own section for sleeping in.  
 
Your child would need to be taken to Adventure Kidz at approx. 6pm on Friday 15th March. They will 
have the chance to play in the soft play area, go on the high ropes and use the quad bikes during the 
evening. They will be welcome to bring card games/ small board games which they can play before 
settling down to sleep. Please note, the children will not be allowed to sleep on the actual 
equipment. The children will be provided with a packed tea and breakfast. Your child will need to be 
collected at 8:15am the following morning.  
 
The approximate cost of the sleepover is £23. This will be confirmed once we have the final 
numbers. 
 
Please let us know if you intend for your child to join the sleepover by completing the permission on 
MCAS. This must be completed by 10am Monday 12th February as we need to make arrangements 
with the venue that day.   
 
If you have not informed us by then, we will assume your child is not attending and unfortunately 
we will not be able to add any children to the booking after this deadline.  Please do not put us in a 
difficult position by missing this deadline and asking for your child to be added on at a later date.  
 
More details will follow with regards to the finer arrangements.  
Kind regards,  
 

 

Miss Fermor 

Head of School 
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